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BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
A new Minority Recruitment Committee has been developed. The committee will provide input 
on recruitment strategies.  A leadership development program was established in 2017-18.  The 
2017-18 program concentrated on current assistant principals that had aspirations of becoming 
a principal. The 2018-19 leadership development program is focused on teachers who have 
aspirations of becoming district leaders.  An overview of the work that is being conducted in 
these two programs is being presented by Sherri Penix, Supervisor of Human Resources. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
This is a presentation item and comes with no administration recommendation. 
 


